

Get updated on the regional trail at the NANA February 2024 general meeting

## **Description**

Please join the North Avondale Neighborhood Association for a presentation by Wade Johnston, AICP Executive Director, Tri-State Trails at our February 13th meeting at the North Avondale Recreation Center, 617 Clinton Springs Ave.

Wade Johnston is an avid commuter cyclist and outdoor enthusiast and is working to change people's everyday interaction with the built environment and the outdoors in Greater Cincinnati. Under Johnston's leadership, Tri-State Trails has grown from a grassroots coalition to the leading advocacy organization for active transportation issues in the Tri-State region.

He earned his Bachelor of Urban Planning from the University of Cincinnati's College of Design, Architecture, Art and Planning with a focus on multi-modal transportation, geographic information science, and public relations. Johnston is an active member of the American Planning Association, the American Institute of Certified Planners plus he serves on the boards of the Ohio to Erie Trail, Queen City Bike, and the Mt. Washington Community Council.

Click here to learn about the December 13, 2023 ribbon-cutting ceremony celebrating the newly paved Wasson Way Phase 6A, the Blair Court trail.

Date Created February 11, 2024 Author sarah-koucky